
Mar 31, 2022 Notification to Town of Cochrane Residents

North Star Contracting and OTIS Excavating will be performing work on the SE end of River 
Ave and NW end of the Rivercrest development in the environmental reserve lands. The work 
has been approved by the Town of Cochrane and is being performed on behalf of Rivercrest 
Communities Joint Venture.

Work is to begin on April 2, 2022 and is expected to be completed by April 15, 2022. For any 
delays or additional work new notifications will be provided.

WORK AREA                   BELOW 
For general inquires please 
contact the Town of Cochrane
403-851-2500
Or 
Rivercrest Communities Joint 
Venture
403-668-6675


